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October 9, 2020               Files: G13H004 & G20H006 
          

 
Jon Posynick 
GNWT Department of Infrastructure 
PO Box 1320 
5015 49th Street 
Yellowknife, NT  X1A 2L9 Sent via email 
 
Mr Posynick, 
 
RE: File Closure and Transfer of Responsibilities (G13H004 & G20H006) 

 

Please be advised that the Gwich’in Land and Water Board has closed file G13H004 and has transferred 

all responsibilities for clean-up and restoration to Land Use Permit G20H006. 

Should you have questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me by email at 

amacdonald@glwb.com, or by phone at (867) 777-4954. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

AlecSandra Macdonald 

Regulatory Specialist 

 

 

 

CC: Dan Carmichael – Superintendent – GNWT Department of Lands, Beaufort Delta Region        

105 Veterans Way, 

P.O. Box 2018, Inuvik, NT   X0E 0T0 
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